
 

 

 

March 2, 2022 

The Electoral Board met March 2, 2022 at 10:00 A.M. 

All members present, also present Patsy Burchett/GR 
 
The Board discussed the Covid issue and what will need to be sent to the precincts again for the safety 
of the Election Officials and voters.  (mask, gloves, etc.) 
 
The Board went over Election Official acceptance letter. 
 
The Board discussed the Election Official pay. The increase in minimum wage will increase their pay.  The 
budget was discussed and prepared to submit to the Board of Supervisors. 
 
With no other business the Board adjourned. 
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